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To: Aquind Interconnector; ENQUIRIES@BEIS.GOV.UK
Subject: AQUIND PORTSMOUTH

Date: 10 August 2021 03:23:16

Dear Sirs,

| would like to object to the proposed route in Portsmouth for Aquind’s Interconnector.

We are trying to preserve wildlife and especially the bees. This route would damage and disturb
miles of habitat.

Portsmouth is an Island with only 3 traffic routes, if just one of these routes gets jammed the
whole city comes to a standstill, yet the planned route is up the Eastern Road, we can not have
this.

We left the European Union to be independent, | see no reason to need electric power from
France. The money planned for this could be used for more solar and wind generated electric in

our own country.
Regards
Mandy Harris






